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Opposed to standard time for all 12 months. Ridiculous to think there will be no 

financial fallout from this given the number of residents near the borders that work 

across state lines in either WA or CA. Waste of day light given how early sunrises 

(4:15am) could occur. This is an obnoxiously shameful use of legislative time which 

could be spent fixing other pressing issues. If approved will seriously force 

consideration of relocating.  


